



Year 4

18th March 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am pleased to advise that Jess Bradley, a professional illustrator (and one of our parents), has offered to run a free Art club at the school on **Thursdays 3.15 - 4.15** starting on 18th April until 23rd May 2024.



Jess has illustrated a number of books with her drawings and also draws and writes for the The Phoenix comic as well as The Beano, and she contributes comic strips to the RNLI and RSPB supporter's magazines.

I have no doubt that the club will be very popular therefore we will only be offering spaces to a limited number of pupils for one term at a time. The club has spaces for 8 children per session.

Over the term each child will get the opportunity to create their own sketchbook using scrap materials that they will be able to keep and hopefully continue to build after the club has finished. Jess will provide the ideas and inspiration and she will also model some techniques for the children!

If your child would like to attend please sign up via Parent Pay. Spaces will be allocated on a first come, first served basis but if you don't get there in time, please let us know as we will keep a waiting list. Please note that pupils that have signed up are expected to attend the club every week, unless there are unforeseen circumstances, and their spaces will be offered to those on the waiting list if they do not attend.

With best wishes

Mrs Harding

Headteacher

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School, Queensway, Torquay TQ2 6DB

Tel: 01803 613095 Email: admin@olota.uk

Website: www.ourladyoftheangels.eschools.co.uk